
December 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Mallaig & District Ag Society 
Box 69 
Mallaig, AB  T0A 3K0 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation of support in principle from the County of 
St. Paul for your CFEP grant application for funding to add youth curling lockers, 
install a stair lift and modernize and expand the lounge area in the curling rink.  
 
County Council is aware that the curling rink is the hub of the community during 
the winter months and it is important to upgrade the facility to meet the changing 
needs.  Council appreciates the countless volunteer hours required to operate 
the curling rink and values those Ag Society members who are committed to 
keeping the facility operational.  Without their hard work, the facility would not 
thrive the way it has.     
 
We commend your group on their commitment to the Community who use this 
facility and view this as a very worthwhile project worthy of CFEP funding. 
 
Council endorses your CFEP grant application and wish you success to secure 
the much-needed funding for the enhancements to the curling rink.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Sheila Kitz, CLGM 
Chief Administrative Officer 
/pjc 


